2021/2022 MARCH 2022



## **Summerside School Council**

Parent Newsletter - Stay up to date!



#### **February Meeting Highlights**

- OCDSB new guidelines for school activities (e.g. group work, parent/committee volunteers to support student learning, outdoor field trips)
- City approval to receive and plant trees in the school yard during May/June 2022
- Meeting minutes and agenda are on <u>Summerside P.S.</u> <u>Council site</u>



## **COVID Updates**

- Summerside school building indoor air quality and ventilation (HVAC) systems were found to meet standards
- Parents and guardians are to continue with daily student/child COVID-19 screening
- A limited number of take home testing kits available to Summerside students and teachers upon request



#### **Volunteer Call Out**

Summerside student/parent/teacher volunteers to help with tree maintenance in our school yard

<u>Email us</u> to get involved

## **Fundraising Events**



Chocolate Fundraising for the Easter Holiday Season

## **ORDER HERE**

Order deadline March 22, 2022



# READY FOR SPRING? ORDER HERE

@ CHECKOUT, CLICK
ON "HOW DID YOU
HEAR ABOUT US", CLICK
FUNDRAISER AND
ENTER CODE

**SUMMERSIDE** 



Boston Pizza @ 3884 Innes Rd.

**Blitz Night** 

March 16th 5pm - 9pm

Enjoy a Family Night Out and 10% of your order will go to SUMMERSIDE

Kids eat free details here



#### **Student Council**

Summerside Student Council reps shared updates on in-class activities like Valentines Escape Room and a Dragon's Den style contest.

#### Principal's Message

Dear Summerside Families.

We are restarting extracurricular activities for grades 7 & 8 students. We are hopeful that we'll be permitted to begin these soon for our primary and junior students as well.

We are also planning some virtual field trips and activities and look forward to when we can start using buses again to visit locations around the city for the great learning that happens with field trips.

Thank you to all our families for working as partners with us to keep all our students safe!

Stuart van Oostveen, Proud Principal, Summerside P. S.